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Dear Councillors 
Thank you for acknowledging the climate and ecological emergency. We are all 
incredibly aware that the situation the world is in now is almost certainly the most 
dangerous emergency that all life on earth has faced since the evolution of Homo 
sapiens. 
I and everyone I have talked to in Saltash are delighted you have now voted to 
acknowledge this and will put it at the forefront in all your decision making in the future. 
 


